
 

 

Memorandum 

 

Date:  April 10, 2024 

 

To:  Vice Mayor Oscar Puig-Corve 

  Councilwoman Digna Cabral 

  Councilman Rafael Pineyro 

  Councilwoman Maureen Porras 

 

From:            Mayor Christi Fraga 

    

Subject:          Discussion: Policy and Permits for Extended Hours 

                                                                                                                                                                                                   

Introduction 

 

The recent unfortunate incident at Martini bar, of which we have now suffered several in 

Cityplace, underscores the critical need for us to address these safety concerns and prioritize 

the well-being of our residents. 

 
It is imperative that we convene to thoroughly evaluate and potentially amend our current code 

and policies concerning times of operation related to alcohol sales, particularly in relation to 

nightclubs and entertainment venues.  

 

By implementing appropriate times of operation, we aim to enhance safety measures and cultivate 

a secure environment for all individuals within our city. 

 

I appreciate your attention to this matter. 


